
NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY: To allow for efficient management of the competitive process,
the EPA requests the submission of an informal Notice of Intent (NOI) to Apply by February 1,
2024, to CPRG@epa.gov.

Please include in the body of the email:

The dollar amount of the anticipated funding request:

One to two sentences about the scope and sector(s) of the greenhouse gas (GHG) reduction
measures likely to be included in the potential implementation grant application.

Additionally, if intending to apply as the lead applicant representing a coalition, please list all
anticipated coalition members (coalition members must also be eligible applicants; see Section
III.A for more details). Submission of an NOI is optional and non-binding; it is a process
management tool that will allow EPA to better anticipate the resources required for efficient
evaluation of submitted applications.


